
 
 

 
 
 

 
Superior Court, County of Ventura 

NOTICE 
November 25, 2024 

 

Implementation of Electronic Filing 
Effective December 9, 2024 

Effective December 9, 2024, the Ventura Superior Court will 
implement permissive electronic filing of documents in Unlimited 
Civil, Limited Civil, Small Claims, and Probate case types.  
 
eDelivery will no longer be available for submission of Unlimited 
Civil, Limited Civil, Small Claims, and Probate documents after 
4:00 p.m., on December 6, 2024.   For these case types, parties can 
also file by mail, in person (with an appointment), or in the drop 
box. eDelivery will continue to be available for submission of 
Family Law documents.   
 
Electronic filing of court documents occurs through an Electronic 
Filing Service Provider, or EFSP.  The filing party creates an 
account with the EFSP of their choice, uploads filing documents, 
and pays court filings fees and specific service or convenience fees 
to the EFSP.  The EFSP transmits documents and fees to the court. 
 
Check the court website regularly for Frequently Asked Questions, 
a list of approved Electronic Filing Service Providers, and 
additional information regarding eFiling that will soon be posted. 


